
Vale Royal Rambling Club 

Winter Programme 2020 -21 
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12 December  Delamere E 
5 or 

8 
Norley Village 
Hall WA6 8JS 

SJ566724 
Penny  
Clarke 

01928 787496 
07710 498717  

09 January  Whitegate E 
5 or 

8 
Old Station Car 
Park CW7 2QE 

SJ615680 
Richard 
Atherton  

01606 882517 
07527 734062 

23 January  Little Leigh E 8.5 
Road side Leigh 
Arms CW8 4QT 

SJ601761 
Ian 
Smith 

01606 892370 
07484 348425 

06 February  TBA     
Ross 
Cormick  

01606 891626 
07521 405474 

Important Notice: All walks start at 10.00 a.m.  

COVID Safety Management: 

Numbers will be limited so you must reserve a place with the leader by 7pm on the Friday night before the walk, 
but please do not call before Thursday.   

You may only walk provided you and anyone within your support bubble has none of the recognised symptoms, 
are awaiting test results or are under mandatory self-isolation.     

Walkers must not car share with anyone outside their support bubble.  

Walkers must bring hand gel and a mask (in case a crowded area is encountered) 

Walkers must maintain a safe distance at pinch points I.e. Gates and stiles.  

 

 

Walks will start at the stated time, only a few minutes grace will be allowed.  

Guests are normally welcome but members should consult the Chairperson or Leader before inviting them.  Guests 
should be advised about adequate clothing and footwear before embarking on any walks.  

All ramblers are reminded that although every effort is made to avoid mishaps, neither the Club nor the Leader 
may be held responsible for any accident.  

 

 Andy Pink  CHAIRPERSON  16wyattp@gmail.com  Tel: 01606 737893  

Margaret Wilson SECRETARY  margaretwilson@lawnsdale.com  Tel: 01606 888 283  

Ross Cormick WALKS CO-ORDINATOR  arcormick@aol.com  Tel: 01606 891626 

Helen Brewin TREASURER helen@pgstraining.com Tel: 079125 141 83 

A copy of the Club Constitution is available for anyone to read.  Please contact the Secretary. 


